
Subject: HB 2655 Opt Out Bill 

Good morning,  
  
I feel strongly that parents should have the right to clear and transparent information about high-stakes 
testing, and they should be able to opt their child out of said testing for any reason.   
  
Please remember my perspective as you participate in today’s Senate Education Subcommittee work 
session, and as you continue to review HB2655!  
  
Thank you, 
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